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13 March 1992

John Serre
ST. LAWRENCE COLLEGE NOMAD

Dear John:
‘With your help, The Second Live Music Lovers’ Charity Concert was a compiete success!

This year's event, at both A].'s Hangar and Stages Nightclub, raised over $11,000 cash and enabled us to collect 1,160
items of good quality non-perishable food for the Partners in Mission Food Bank. The cash proceeds were divided 75%
to Ryandale House for the Homeless - paying their rent for the rest of the year - and 25% to the Food Bank, allowing
them to purchase perishable dairy products and produce items.

A rockin' good time was had by all in attendancel

We were also able to bring about the creation of a promotional video for Ryandale House that will assist them in their
fund-raising efforts. As well, local hoteliers and other parties contributed large donations of household items and
toiletries for Ryandale.

Although Ryandale House and the Food Bank still need our suppont, both can rest a little easier in the coming months,
thanks to you!

Having almost doubled last year's results, we feel that our expansion this year o two venues was amply justified. The
goal of The Live Music Lovers' Charity Concert Committes, however, is to create a Live Music Lovers’ Weekand for
Kingston, also including Jazz, Folk, Country, and Classical music concerts. A central focus of the weekend would be
The Little Live Music Lovers' Charity Concert (L.* M.L.C2 ?), just for kids! Kingston needs a musical festival - a
celebration of the wealth of talent and diversity of styles found in our hometown. Your support of this year's show can
only help this dream become a reality.

Until next year, THANK YOU!

LMLC?

MATTHEW WOODWARD, Spokesperson (h) 545-1408 / (b) 548-1021
KRIS BURTON, Public Relations Coordinator (h) 546-1699 / (b) 545-8157
JULIE JONES, Promotions Coordinator (h) 549-6911 / (b) 549-6041

LIVE MUSIC LOVERS' CHARITY CONCERT COMMITTEE (LMLC?)
563 Alfred Street, Kingston, Ontario, Canada K7K 4J6 (613) 545-1408

THE UNITED WAY IS
1991 CAMPAIGN
CABINET

e— serving communities In Kingston, Frontena, Lennox and Addington
Katherine Manley
oervTy canma —
Robert'
Donald Elliott
xscvTive securTaRY
Anne Folger
Mason ronss February 10, 1992
Donald Elliott v
Dwight Boyee
rixe :
L . Waikca Mr. John Serre, Publisher
ot St. Lawrence Noma
Cunningham St. Lawrence College
Sarh Jemmett Kingston, ON
P
Bert Barr K7L 5a6
wamoear P
Cindy Boyer
remmAL oovERT
Doug Evart Dear Mr. Serre:
Patricia Malcolmson
Bob Peacod In order to show appreciation to all those who worked so hard
it Tormy Lanloa and with such enthusiasm during our the 1991 United Way
T e rowamrs Campaign, the honour of your presence is requested at a
U:‘;‘mm__m campaign recognition night on March 5, 1992. Colonel Coady,
Capt. lere Tassé Commander Canadian Forces Base Klnqston, has graciously
el Care agreed to host the event, commencing at 4:00 p.m., at the
Crmarry Martello Club, CFB Kingston.

ankﬁo‘lnm
avamea rrosaes
Tina Jagdoo Awards and certificates of appreciation will be presented at
Sarah Bull that time. The United Way of Kingston, Frontenac, Lennox and
Radha Chaddah Addington is very fortunate to have media committed to the
Dave el well-being of our community and this will be our chance to
s publicly thank you.
Callum James
f— Please join us.

ommdniy ) / .
Sylvia Rosen . /
s 22 4 ilssiilporo Brero
Vi Buiing Peqgy pavmson Eyfe Bien
Robin Bradley Recogrfition Event Co-ordinator Campaign Director

beth Wilson PD/EB/sp
Martina Fitzgerald

e Folger
Manica Stewart R.S.V.P. by February 21, 1992 542-2674 (Sharon)
Bob Boucher
Peter Boyle
ey
Susan Vardon

oAxED ExrassmNEATT
Gary Poupore
caseratan pixscron
Eyre Blen
wxRCOTIVR DiRBCTOR
Peter Lea
CELEBRATING 50 YEARS OF HELPING
162 WELLINGTON ST., KINGSTON, ONTARIO K7L 3E2
Tel: (613) 542-2674¢  Fax: (613) 542-1379

TALK DISTRESS CENTRE
P.O. Box 1325
Kingston, Ontario

K7L 5C6
Business (613) 531- 8529
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RYANDALE HOUSE FOR THE HOMELESS INC.
Box 624, Kingston, Ontario K7L 4X1
(613) 548-8466

2 April 1992

ST LAWRENCE COLLEGE NOMAD
St Lawrence College
KINGSTON. Ont.

K7M 1V6

Dear John Serre, Mike Coville,Vi
Robert Allan, Tracy Des Noyers,
Stephen Cole, Chris Jones, Laura Van Der Horden::

Simes,

The Ryandale House Board of Directors would like to take this

opportunity to express our most si e thank you for

your

participation in the Live Music Lovers' Charity Concert on Sunday

March 1,1992.

Your help with the Souvenir Program, was gratefully
appreciated.

Over the past twelve months we have been able to help 354

male.

often have no idea how we are able to obtain operating funds,

they are most grateful that we are there to help them.

, 91 females and 28 families with children. These people

but
It is

because of caring people such as yourselves that we are able to
continue our operation of helping people who need emergency

shelter.

Again, thank you for your contribution to the Live
Lovers' Charity Concert.

“A Registered Charitable Organization”

Music
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March 31, 1992

St. Lawrence College Nomad
St. Lawrence College
King & Portsmouth Streets
Kingston, ON K7M 1Vé

Dear John Serre, Mike Coville, Vicki Simes, Robert Allan,
Tracy Des Noyers, Stephen Cole, Chris Jones, Laura Van Der
Horden,

All of us involved with the Partners in Mission Food Bank are
indebted to you for your work as the Souvenir Program Production
Team for The Second Live Music Lovers' Charity Concert on Sunday,
March 1, 1992.

I understand it attracted many people and those I talked to who were
there said they truly enjoyed themselves.

We of course are extremely grateful for the cash donation of
$2,500.00 and the 1,154 food items. This year the resources are
stretched to the limit therefore a contribution of this size is a
boon to the Food Bank.

May God bless you for giving of your time and talents to raise funds
for the two charitable organizations involved.
sincerely,

RELIGIOUS HOSPITALLERS OF ST. JOSEPH

Sister Evelyn Leonard
Co-ordinator of Planning
Partners in Mission Food Bank

Humm... Productions®
2259 Mountain Grove Avenue,

Burlington, On, Canada METRONOME
L7P 2H8

Ph 905 335-9614 A R A& B a
Cell 905 462-2000

wvaw hummproductions.com

hummproductions@cogeco.ca

John R Serre jr

The Crossroads® ®

August 7, 2003

This letter is ackr and permission for John R. Serre jr. of
Humm... Productions to associate himself and partner with Metronome
Canada Culture / Heritage Foundation (federal charitable number
87178 8899 RR0001) as set out hereinafter.

The agreement between John R. Serre jr. and Metronome Canada is that
John R. Serre jr. will donate five dollars from the sale of each unit of The
Crossroads - Songs for Hire Demo CD titled “The Grey Doesn't Matter” to
Metronome Canada Culture / Heritage Foundation. The quantity of CD’s to
be sold under this agreement is 500. This will constitute a donation from
John R. Serre to Metronome Canada Culture / Heritage Foundation of
$2,500.00.

Signed,
;. 74
Zs " :

/John R. Serre John Harris

/ Humm... Productions President, Metronome Canada
Culture / Heritage Foundation
Becyueat 7/2003 A
Date Date
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Office of the Mayor

June 16, 2008.

Mr. John Serre,

Humm Music,

479 Southland Crescent,
Oakville, Ontario. L6L 3N9.

Dear Mr. Serre:

Thank you for nominating John Marlatt and Jane MacKay, The Moonshine

Cafe as a recipient of the Community Spirit Award in the Arts category.

The role of The Moonshine Cafe in strengthening the fabric of our community

through volunteering is greatly appreciated and I wanted to thank you for your
initiative in bringing attention to The Moonshine Cafe’s role in our Town’s

success as a community.
Sincerely yours,

Mayor Rob Burton,
Town of Oakville.

RB/ds

Songwriters Assoclation des

Auteurs compositeurs
Association of Canada  Canadions

Head Office:
26 Soho Strect, Suite 340
Toronto, ON MST 127

Tel: 416.961.1588
Fax: 416,961.2040
T/F: 1.866.456.SONG

June 13, 2008

Mr. John Serre

479 Southland Cres.
Oakville, ON

L6L 3N9

Dear John,

On behalf of the Songwriters Association of Canada, we would like to take this time to
thank you for helping to support members of your local songwriting community by
facilitating your Regional Writers Group and SongStage program.

As you know, the Songwriters Association of Canada is committed to the development
and recognition of Canadian songwriters, composers and lyricists. The S.A.C. firmly
believes that songwriters play a spiritual and intellectual role in society, which is to the
profound and lasting benefit of humanity.

Your dedication to the Regional Writers Group program, specifically by establishing
and supporting the Halton Writers” Group, has allowed S.A.C. members to reach out
and enjoy the sense of community shared by all songwriters. We would also like to
officially acknowledge and thank you for your assistance with the formation of the
Kitchener/Waterloo and Halifax Regional Writers Group programs.

John, it is because of members like you, that Songwriters Association of Canada can
provide the services and activities that assist so many songwriters across the country.
Once again, on behalf of all of us at the S.A.C., thank you for assisting composers and
lyricists with the chance to discover their sense of community, and fostering their love
of music and songwriting.

Warm regards,

Don Quarles Beverly Hardy
Executive Director Operations Manager
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Nashville Songwriters
Association Intemational

Masterwriter Software
“ The Future of

Songwriting is here”

September 2008 TV Cogeco
Burlington Ontario Canada will
begin to broadcast “In a Song”.
Ten half hour episodes of original
music featuring a showcase of
Canadian songwriters John Serré
has met or shared a stage with
over the years.

John Serré: Host & Community Producer

rharitte. . il 3d

Produced by TV Cogeco’s Frank Myers & Project
Producer James Spalding & Volunteer Crew.

20 Guest Songwriters X 3 Songs = 60 Songs in 10 % hour episodes = 5 hours of
programming. Guests were: Shawn Brush, John DiBattista, Todd Pyper, John Restas,
Linda M, Elana Harte, Mariano Ochoa, Fred Smith, Ronnie  McKay, John Layton,

Lynn Jackson, Rob Birmingham, Ava K, Bonny Morgan, Bob Bryden, Jaret Koop,

Hank Redman, Dan McViegh, Pascal Labillois, and Christopher Clause, with John Serré.
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n Canadian Société
Cancer canadienne
Y\ Society  du cancer

August 22, 2005

John R. Serre
479 Southland Cres
Oakville, ON L7L 3N9

Dear John

On behalf of the Canadian Cancer Society and the Stratford Relay For Life
Committee, we would like to extend a heartfelt thank-you to you for allowing us to
play your song "Real Love - You Dont Know Why" as part of the Opening
Ceremonies at our Relay for Life event. The contribution of the song that you wrote
for your mother who has cancer helped to make Relay For Life an outstanding
achievement.

Your support was instrumental in the success of Relay For Life. Donations like yours
assisted our committee In keeping event costs at a minimum, ensuring the best use
of every pledged dollar, With your help, we raised over $231,609, it 2,150
luminaries, and are now closer to making cancer history. Over 1,600 individuals
attended Relay For Life, making It a memorable event for participants, survivors,
volunteers and spectators alike.

The money raised helps the Canadian Cancer Society lead the way in the fight
against cancer. The Canadian Cancer Society funds research on all types of cancer
and is the most comprehensive source of credible information on cancer, treatment,
and risk reduction. Through our Community Services programs, we provide support
for people living with cancer and their family members and friends.

The following events will be happening over the next couple of months:

October 1 Taking Steps Against Breast Cancer - two S km famlly-oriented
pledge-based walks to raise money for breast cancer research - one in St. Marys,
one in Mitchell. No registration fee or minimum pledge amount.

October 12 A breakfast at the Arden Park for Breast Cancer Awareness
Month. Guest speaker Dr. Annie Smith, “Bearing Up with Cancer, life and living
with...". Tickets $15.

Octaber 27: A dinner at the Arden Park regarding Men's Health. Guest
speaker Dr. A. Hussey. Tickets $15

If you are interested in any of these events, please contact the office at 271-4270.

Thank you for your commitment to beating cancer. We hope you are able to support
next year’s Reloy For Life - June 2006
Sincerely,

Donna MeTavidh  Wousal
Unit President

Delia Huitema
Fundraising Coordinator




